From: oo
Sent: 18 April :

To: Sheehy, John; Diver, John

Cc: Edie Raff

Subject: Deliveroo scooters cutting through Dobson Close, driving on footpath to reach
Hilgrove Road

Attachments: 23 MARCH 2018 19-15-IMG_1123.MQV; Deliveroo from Dobson to Hilgrove on

footpath 23 March 2018.pdf

Dear Mr Sheehy and Mr Diver,

Please find attached a video clip and the first of three files of photos of Deliveroo drivers cutting
through Dobson Close and driving on the footpath to reach Hilgrove road, taken in March this year.

| hope that Camden will recognise that the food preparation side of the business is inextricably linked to
the delivery side of the business and therefore any planning applications cannot be considered separately -
i.e. without also considering the impact of the collection/deliveries on the surrounding community.

Best Wishes,

Lis Fields



